SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC CENTER

171 S. Main Street, Hurricane, Utah 84737
Ph: (435) 635-6829 www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org

SUNDAY, JULY 24, 2022
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

We welcome you to join our congregation of Saint
Paul! Registration forms are available at the back of
the church, near the entrance or contact Rae Crozier
for more information.

REBRANDING OUR PLACE OF WORSHIP

Saint Paul Catholic Center, the name is a little
confusing to new members of the community
and travelers alike who are seeking a Catholic
Church to join or attend. Thus, the discussion
was brought up by the finance committee to
potentially rebrand the church. Father Dave
agreed the title Catholic Center can be
mistaken for something it is not, i.e., a
meeting hall, a multipurpose room or a thrift
store. It’s none of the above, it’s our church!
Therefore, the issue is brought before you,
the registered parishioners of Saint Paul to
decide whether to remain a Catholic Center,
or rename it, Saint Paul Catholic Mission or
Saint Paul Catholic Church. It’s entirely up to
you and of course, any change will require
permission from the Diocese.

See Steve & Gloria Muioz after Mass today for
a ballot. The tally will be posted on next
week’s church bulletin.

We are continuing to collect food
donations for the Hurricane Food
Bank and for the Springdale
Elementary School.

LECTORS SCHEDULE

July 24 Suzie Bledsoe
July 31 Sylvia Borowiak
August 7 Patty Simmerman

August 14 Suzie Bledsoe
EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE

July 24 Lynn Spencer
July 31 Patty Simmerman
August 7 Rae Crozier

August 14 Mary LeBaron

Prayer Requests
Let us pray for our Armed Forces and their families.

Alicia McAfee Richard McAfee
John OConnor (RIP) Keith Scott
Larry Boomershine Martha Bateman
Kyle Hanson Suzie Bledsoe
Mark Borowiak Tim Greene

CONTACT A PRIEST

Saint George Catholic Church

259 West 200 North

St. George, Utah 84770

(435) 673-2604
www.saintgeorgecatholics .com

e Reverend David Bittmenn, Pastor
e Reverend Tristan Dillon

e Deacon Dan Weber

BIBLE STUDY: Postponed until Fall

ROSARY: Mondays at 2:00 p.m.

COMMUNION SERVICE: Wednesdays at 9:00 a.m.
ADORATION: Wednesday, August 9" at 9:30 a.m.
SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC CENTER ADMINISTRATOR

Rae Crozier (801) 389-1001

Bulletin: Rae Crozier (801) 389-1001 and
Steve Mufioz (248) 520-4913

Website: Mark Borowiak / www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org

CHARISTMADIC RENEWAL ROSARY

Join us Wednesday, July 27*" at 6:00 pm for our third
Charismatic Rosary here at Saint Paul Catholic Center
hosted by the Knights of Columbus and our very own
Deacon Dan.


http://www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org/

Don’t Forget

sINGO!

THURSDAY, JULY 28™

At Saint Paul Catholic Center

Door Opens at 6:00 p.m.
Bring a friend or family!

Deli Sandwich Night!

AN

e

"

FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT
FROM THE JULY 18 MEETING

The FY 2021/2022 budget was officially closed and
submitted with the closing papers to the Diocese.
The new budget was also submitted to the
Diocese for approval.

The committee approved the FY 2022/2023
budget.

An accounting summary for 2021/2022 will soon
be published in the bulletin for everyone to
review.

Maintenance Projects coming up and in progress
include interior painting of the church and also
hiring an electrician to check exterior lighting,
primarily on the east and south sides of the
building and replacing any faulty circuits, wiring
and units.

Saint Paul Catholic Center has long last received
the building permit from the City of Hurricane to
construct the new steel “sorting and storage”
building.

We are currently in the process of obtaining
qguotes for concrete, HVAC, electrical, water and
sewage.

Once a concrete quote is approved and delivery
scheduled, two of the existing metal cargo
containers, currently being used for storage will
sold and removed. The sale will help defray cost of
the new construction.

Please sign up and volunteer to HELP
provide snacks or treats for after mass.
'The sign-up sheet is available in the

Happy Birvthday!

Arlene Strupp July 25th
Turns 90!

Sebastian Fonseca July 25th

Our young vacationing Alter Server

THE OLDEST KNOWN PRAYER TO THE
VIRGIN MARY

We fly to Thy protection, O Holy Mother of God. Do not
despise our petitions in our necessities, but deliver us
always from all dangers, O Glorious and Blessed Virgin
The oldest known Marian prayer is found on an ancient
Egyptian papyrus dating from around the year 250.
Today known in the Church as the Sub tuum praesidium,
the prayer is believed to have been part of the Coptic
Vespers liturgy during the Christmas season.

The original prayer was written in Greek and according
to Roseanne Sullivan, “The prayer is addressed to Our
Lady using the Greek word Oeotokog (God-bearer) and is
more properly translated as ‘she whose offspring is
God."” This helps to prove that the early Christians were
already familiar with the word “Theotokos” well before
the Third Ecumenical Council at Ephesus ratified its
usage.

A LITTLE SUNDAY HUMOR! provided by: Steve

Today"s Culture '

Inspired Baby Names

AND HERE
ARE MY THREE
GRANDCHILDREN - |,
“LOL, OMG AND

Y The next time your wife gets angry, drape a towel
over her shoulders and say, “Now your Super Angry!”
Maybe she’ll laugh and maybe you won’t live to see
tomorrow? ©

MANY THANKS TO THOSE WHO HELPED
PAINT THE INTERIOR OF OUR CHURCH!
Gloria Muioz, Ray White, Susan Copado,
Carolyn Foster, Mercy Foremaster
Malou Morgan and Steve



http://dappledthings.org/10640/sub-tuum-praesidium-the-earliest-prayer-to-her-whose-offspring-is-god/

